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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

20/07/2023  09:51:502023/2481/A SUPPRT Adrian D'Enrico Looks like a nice visible site and will provide visual appeal whilst the works are ongoing at this new 

development.

20/07/2023  11:38:082023/2481/A OBJ John Gordon Adding a advertisement hoarding may be appropriate which is not dissimilar from the protective sheathing 

around the construction site. However the additional 7 x floodlights is unnecessary when the area is already lit 

up by street lighting and lighting from West Hampstead Thameslink station. There's no public interest in a 

commercial company adding to the light pollution in the area purely to sell homes. It will cause sleep 

deprivation to those who live in the near vicinity.

20/07/2023  11:38:092023/2481/A OBJ John Gordon Adding a advertisement hoarding may be appropriate which is not dissimilar from the protective sheathing 

around the construction site. However the additional 7 x floodlights is unnecessary when the area is already lit 

up by street lighting and lighting from West Hampstead Thameslink station. There's no public interest in a 

commercial company adding to the light pollution in the area purely to sell homes. It will cause sleep 

deprivation to those who live in the near vicinity.
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